
A	monthly	newsletter	from	the	Office	of	Undergraduate	Research,	a	unit	of	the	Office	of
Research	and	Engagement

Research	Week	Is	Coming!
Here	comes	the	8th	annual	Research	Week	April	17–21!	Are	you	ready?	This
event	is	a	week-long	celebration	of	undergraduate	research	and	the	creative
activities	that	take	place	across	campus.	From	fascinating	student
presentations	at	EURēCA	to	the	campus-wide	Rube	Goldberg	Challenge,
Photo	Contest,	and	Research	Tours.		Registration	is	now	open	for	these
activities.	Read	more	and	sign	up	for	Research	Week	events	now!	

Represent	UT	at	the	Undergraduate	Awards	in
Ireland!
We	are	looking	for	juniors	and	seniors	interested	in	submitting	their	research	or
creative	work	for	an	international	prize	competition.	Winning	students	will
receive	a	trip	to	Ireland	to	collect	their	award	and	participate	in	a	3-day
Through	Leader	Summit.	Entries	are	based	on	research	or	creative	works	that
were	previously	submitted	for	a	class	project	or	a	thesis	work	and	received	a
grade	of	A-	or	above	(or	were	accepted	as	a	thesis).

Read	more	about	the	Undergraduate	Awards.

Have	you	considered
Research	Abroad?
The	Office	of	Undergraduate	Research	offers
scholarships	to	support	international	research
through	the	EuroScholars	program.

All	research	is	done	in	English	and	there	is	no
minimum	level	of	research	knowledge
needed.

The	EuroScholars	Program	offers
undergraduate	students	a	research
experience	at	one	of	the	8	internationally
renowned	European	Research	Universities.	Fields	of	interest	include:
Agriculture	&	Veterinary	•	Education	•	Engineering,	Manufacturing,	&
Construction	•	Health	&	Welfare	•	Humanities	&	Arts	•	Science,	Mathematics,	&
Computing	•	Social	Sciences,	Business,	&	Law.

Read	more	about	conducting	research	internationally.

EURēCA	-	Annual	Poster	and	Creative
Competition
Mark	your	calendar	to	attend	the	21st	annual	Exhibition	of	Research	and
Creative	Achievement	(EURēCA)	April	17-21	in	Hodges	Library.

The	schedule	is:

Monday,	April	17,	5-8	pm	-	Visit	with	students	at	their	posters	from	
Architecture	+	Design;	Arts	&	Sciences	–	Humanities,	Social	Sciences,	Visual
&	Performing	Arts;	Communication	and	Information;	Education,	Health,	and
Human	Sciences;	Nursing;	Social	Work;	and	Haslam	College	of	Business.

Tuesday,	April	18	-	Posters	on	display

Wednesday,	April	19,	5-8	pm	-	Visit	with	students	at	their	posters	from	
Agricultural	Sciences	and	Natural	Resources;	Arts	&	Sciences	–	Natural
Sciences;	and	Engineering.

Thursday,	April	19	-	Posters	on	display;	6	pm	Awards	Ceremony	at	McClung
Museum	Auditorium	

Read	more	about	EURēCA	here.	

Travel	Grant	Funding
Showcase	your	research	and
represent	the	University	of	Tennessee
at	a	regional,	state,	or	national
conference.	We	are	pleased	to
announce	the	addition	of	an
Undergraduate	Research	Travel
Grants	program	to	our	program
offerings.

Students	presenting	their	work	at	conferences	may	apply	for	funds	to	partially
defray	the	costs	of	registration	and	travel.	The	amounts	awarded	are:

$300	for	regional	conferences	(TN	and	any	contiguous	state)
$500	for	national	conferences
$800	for	international	conferences

Activity	Calendar
Upcoming	events,	deadlines,	seminars	and	more.

April	6-8,	National	Conference	of	Undergraduate	Research,	Memphis,	Tn

April	7,	Mentor	Awards	Nominations	Due

April	17-21,	Research	Week	-	21st	Annual	EURēCA,	Campus	Tours	

April	17,	Research	Photography	Contest	Deadline

April	20,	Campus-wide	Rube	Goldberg	Challenge	Finals

April	21,	Pursuit	Submission	Deadline

May	1,	The	Undergraduate	Awards	Deadline	(Dublin,	Ireland)

Subscribe
Did	someone	forward	you	this	email?	If	you	want	to	continue	receiving
Discovery,	click	here	to	subscribe.

Get	in	Touch
Are	you	an	undergraduate	researcher	with	news	to	share?	We	want	to	hear
from	you!	If	you	have	recently	completed	a	research	project,	presented	at	a
conference,	or	want	to	tell	us	about	your	fabulous	mentor,	fill	out	the
appropriate	form(s)	below.	(Faculty	submissions	also	welcome.)

»	Have	you	published	or	presented?

»	Have	you	been	to	a	conference?

»	Submit	an	undergraduate	research	profile

»	Submit	a	story	about	UT	undergraduate	research

»	Submit	an	undergraduate	research	mentor	profile

Contact	Us
Office	of	Undergraduate	Research
1534	White	Ave.
Knoxville,	TN	37996
Phone:	865-974-8560
Email:	ugresearch@utk.edu
Website:	ugresearch.utk.edu

Big	Orange.	Big	Ideas.
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